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 To: All Physicians in current and prospective Alternative Relationship 

Plans (ARPs)  

As of September 30, 2020, the Alberta Medical Association’s Physician Support Services (PSS) will cease 

providing support services to physicians considering or practicing in a Clinical ARP or Academic Medicine 

and Health Services Program arrangement (AMHSP).  

 

Physicians or physician groups who are interested in joining a Clinical ARP or AMHSP should direct their 

inquiries to Alberta Health directly at the information provided below: 

Phone: 780-643-1436 

Toll free: 310-0000 before the phone number (in Alberta) 

Fax: 780-422-5208  

Email: health.arpinfo@gov.ab.ca 

 

Alberta Health remains the primary contact for alternative compensation questions. Physicians currently 

practicing in these types of arrangements are encouraged to contact their Alberta Health Policy Analyst with 

any questions. 
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